
 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION  

EXEMPTION FROM ARTICLE 8(1) OF THE COMPETITION (JERSEY) LAW 2005 

 

Applicant: Jersey Doctors on Call 

Agreement: Out of Hours GP Services 

Industries involved: General Medical Practitioners  

  

The Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (the Authority) has received an application for an 

exemption under Article 9 of the Competition (Jersey) Law 2005 for an arrangement concerning out 

of hours GP services. Under the arrangement, GP surgeries in Jersey agree to link with others to share 

the out of hours’ workload and improve the efficiency of the service. 

Similar Exemptions for this agreement have previously been granted by the Authority, details of which 

can be found on the website – www.jcra.je.  

The Authority invites comments regarding the application for exemption.  The deadline for comments 

is 5 p.m. on 8 March.  Please send any comments by e-mail to info@jcra.je and clearly marked ‘C-032 

Jersey Doctors on Call'. 
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